## ARCHERY

Provisional Committee Meeting held on the 17th December, 1960 at 12 p.m. at the National Fitness Office, 77 Cameron Street, Launceston.

. . .

PRESENT:

Mrs. P. Bryce, Miss M. Halliday, Mr. F. Heath, Mr. Halliday, Tony Ritchie, B. Edbrooke, G. Reid & A. Millen (N.F.C.)

FINANCE:

It was established that the Launceston Archery Club active during 1950 had a bank account with a credit balance of £9. 8. 9d. and that this amount would be transferred to the new club when formed.

MEMBERSHIP FEES: Moved F. Heath, seconded M. Halliday, that fees for 1961 season read as: - Adults £2. 5. 0; Juniors £1. 3. 0. Target Fees 2/- Adults 1/- Juniors.

CARRIED.

TARGETS:

Mr. Heath volunteered to make a target boss and target stands and Mr. Edbrooke offered to make recessary targets. Mr. Reid was requested by the committee to write to the Secretary of the Archery Society of Tasmania, and place an order for a £5 cardboard target boss.

CROUND:

A letter had been written to the City Council and the lower end of Royal Park had been procured for use by the club from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. on Sundays.

STARTING DATE:

Sunday, 19th February at 2 p.m. at Royal Park.

INSURANCE & SAFETY MEASURES:

As insurance was unpractical and it was resolved that Danger signs be prepared and used during all shooting.

SCORE CARDS:

Mr. T. Ritchie and Mrs. P. Bryce to obtain quotes from printers and arrange for publicity on back of cards to cut down overall cost of printing.

EQUIPMENT:

It was agreed that equipment would be short during the first field day on (Sunday, 19th February) and the National Fitness Council would assist by making available limited equipment on hard.

MEETING:

The next Provisional Meeting to be held at 7.30 p.m. at the National Fitness Office on Wednesday, 8th February. The General Meeting to follow on at 8 p.m.

